
Public Notice 
 
Decommissioning of Tornado Sirens in Canaan Township 
 
The Canaan Township Trustees are announcing the decommissioning of 
the 3 Township owned tornado sirens located on W. Britton Road, E. 
Steiner Road, and W. Steiner Road within Canaan Township.  After careful 
evaluation, it has been determined that the sirens will require extensive 
maintenance and repair costs to keep them operational.  Due to the age of 
the sirens, their unreliability, and the high cost associated with ongoing 
repairs and maintenance, it is no longer financially prudent to keep them 
operational.   
 
We urge all residents to utilize alternative, more reliable methods for 
receiving emergency alerts, such as NOAA Weather Radio, local news 
channels, and emergency alert apps on mobile devices.  It is vital to remain 
informed and prepared for severe weather events.   
 
For additional information, please contact the Canaan Township Trustees.   
 
The Village of Creston maintains the tornado siren located on S. Main 
Street in Creston.  For information about their siren, please contact the 
Village of Creston.   
 
Thank you for your understanding,  
 
The Canaan Township Trustees 
Andrew Stands 
Kurt Gasser 
James Murray 
 


